


So we now find ourselves wading through yet another glossy document which as usual
lacks any substance and fails to adequately address the concerns of local people. The need
to bring portable water to the site and to build a temporary desalination plant is a
significant change to your original planning application and raises further concerns in
relation to

Cost of the development which will have increased due to the need to build a
desalination plant and transport water to the site until this is functioning.
Time scale of build one would expect that the need to build a desalination plant will
delay the construction of the plant.
Transport strategy will surely need to be revised as additional HGV will be required
to transport building materials for the desalination plant to the site. The need to
transport water by Bowser will add to the number of vehicles on the road during the
early years of construction and before the link road is built.
Your already woefully inadequate environmental impact studies will need to be
updated to reflect the increase of Co2 emissions from HGVs and the diesel generator
used to run the desalination plant.
Your current marine strategy does not take into account that water returned to the
sea will contain concentrated saline which will impact on both marine life and the
flora and fauna of a unique and fragile site and could well have impacts on the RSPB
Minsmere site.
The need for further dredging in an area where the sea banks are already unstable is
also a concern as this is likely to impact on coastal erosion.

As ever your proposals lack detail so that people are unable to make informed decisions.
This is either because you continue to fail to properly assess the impacts of this significant
change to your current planning application or are either so badly advised or arrogant as to
believe that local communities will not question your proposals or call you to account.

EDF are already trying to fit too big a project onto too small a site without the infra
structure to supply and maintain it.

Your continued failure to be transparent about your plans does nothing to give me
confidence that you can be trusted to safely fund build and run a nuclear power station or
to deal with the waste which will be left for future generations to manage.

I oppose the building of a desalination plant.

Yours

Mrs Susan Morrice




